
 22 June 2023

Reimbursement of Aquatic Centre Season Passes 
Season pass holders at the Cowra Aquatic Centre for the 2022/2023 season are
reminded that your partial reimbursement forms because of the floods are due before
30th June 2023. Letters were distributed containing all the information required. If
you did not receive a letter or would like to discuss further, please contact Council on
tel. 6340 2000. 

Major Roadworks

McKennys Road flood repairs – traffic may have short delays.
Mt McDonald Road – preparation to seal.
Camp Road – drainage improvements and preparation to seal.
Kangaroo Flat Road – installation of culvert and associated road works – road
remains open with minimal delays.

Major roadworks for next few weeks in the Cowra Shire include:

For further information, please contact Infrastructure & Operations on tel. 6340 2070.


